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I strongly oppose the Greater Sydney Parklands Trust Bill. The isolations of 2020 and 2021 

highlighted how important it is for there to be accessible public green space in providing a peaceful 
and enjoyable outdoor space. Callum Park has the added importance of its rich and complex 
history. I urge you to reject this Bill. 


